
Dear Cherry Platts, 

I  hope that you have had a good weekend and had a chance to enjoy this 

amazing weather. The woods near us have been very busy with people enjoying the 

sunshine and there are lots of well-exercised dogs in the neighbourhood too! 

Thank you again for your photos and emails – Mrs Morris and I  really do appreciate 

the opportunity to see what you have been doing and to have a chance to chat 

v ia email. This week though, we will hopefully also get the chance to chat online but 

only if you have replied to the Pupil Internet Code of Conduct email, giv ing your 

agreement: there are a number of you who haven’t yet so please can I  encourage 

you to do so before 3pm today, if you would like to join one of these sessions. 

This week, we are setting a Science project which is intended to take you through to 

Thursday May 7th to complete. The intention is for you to find the answers to some 

key Science questions. All of the instructions are given in the Project sheet and those 

of you joining us online, we will be talking through that sheet to make sure that you 

understand everything. Please also feel free to email any questions. 

Alongside this project, please continue to complete: 

 Maths - online work with White Rose Maths looking at decimals. 

 Grammar - two PowerPoints focusing on the use of the suffix -en, which also 

links into your spellings, and of the comma. 

 English – two Non-fiction activ ity sheets linked to the use of the comma. 

 Work on TT Rockstars to get your times tables up to speed. 

 Daily reading to an adult, including some time with them questioning you 

about the text. 

Please remember, if you have any questions, then just email them and one of us will 

aim to respond to you within the week. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Kretschmer and Mrs Morris  

 

 


